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Dear Sir or Madam:

It is my pleasure to provide this letter of recommendation for my former student, Matt Mancini. Matt 
successfully completed several management courses under my instruction during the 2015 academic year. 
Matt excelled in each of these courses due to his exceptional work ethic, effective time management, and 
attention to detail. He earned an ‘A’ in both Commercial Law and Social, Ethical and Legal Aspects of 
Business, while earning a ‘B’ in Principles of Management and Leadership.

In the Commercial Law course, Matt demonstrated competency relative to business contracts, negotiations, 
offers, adequate consideration, rejection, acceptance, statutes of limitations, and other applicable concepts 
related to agreements in a business environment. He was also exposed to business rules and regulations 
derived from various sources of law to include constitutional law, civil law, criminal law, administrative law, 
and international law. With respect to the Social, Ethical and Legal aspects of business course, Matt gained 
knowledge of the ethical standards specific to organizations as whole, and as it relates to the functional areas 
within business (including accounting, finance, and marketing). As such, he fully understands the 
responsibilities of a business to its many stakeholders. Moreover, he successfully completed additional 
business law coursework in this course as well. Lastly, Principles of Management and Leadership exposed 
Matt to the functions of managers and the environment of organizations and managers, while preparing him 
to successfully engage in a practical business environment.

I firmly believe that Matt is fully prepared to successfully engage in a business setting. It is without 
hesitation or reservation that I recommend him for a position in your organization. If you have any questions 
or need clarification, please feel free to email me or contact me via phone at (803) 777-5986.
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